
        Camelot Lakes Village HOA 

          “Insight” 

 

 

 

            2022 

Website:  camelotlakesvillagehoa.com        Email:   camelotlakesvillagehoa@gmail.com 

Contact information for Board of Directors can be found on the webpage.

 

A message from your new HOA Board President 

Happy New Year.  What, yes, Happy New Year.  Camelot Lakes 

Village HOA has a fiscal year that runs from 1 April to 31 March.  So, 

as of 1 April it is the beginning of our new year.  2022 to 2023 will be a 

busy year.  We begin this year with a membership of 316.  That is the 

highest in recent memory and speaks well of everyone’s interest in 

keeping our Village strong and attractive.  The most important activity 

in the coming year will be the negotiation of a new rental agreement 

with our Village ownership, Cove Communities.  As you read this 

message, we are beginning the process to represent every member of the 

HOA in the negotiating process.  However, that isn’t the only activity 

this year that your HOA will be active in. We have numerous 

committees that will work to improve the communication between the 

homeowners and Village management, as well as our community 

appearance.  Please stay involved by attending HOA meetings and 

reading the e-mail blasts.  If you have questions, please email anyone on 

the Board.  We will get back to you! 

 

Looking forward to a successful year! 

Mike Bond 
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Board Of Directors 

 

Mike Bond President 

mb.hoabod@gmail.com 

618-746-7433 
 

Dave Kilgore VP 

dkk.hoabod@gmail.com 

941-321-2501 
 

Mary Santiago Secretary 

mcs.hoabod@gmail.com 

941-922-9064 
 

Karen O’Neill      Treasurer 

ko.hoabod@gmail.com 

732-757-1256 
 

Sal Naimo  Director 

sn.hoabod@gmail.com 

941-922-4088   941-809-5766 
 

Pat Whitney Director 

pat.hoabod@gmail.com 

706-427-7676 
 

Tony Lombardo Director 

alhoabod09@gmail.com 

609-280-2117    609-680-0240 
 

Dave Warta Director 

dgw.hoabod@gmail.com 
209-815-5934 

 



   Things are happening with Special Events this year!  Our first “basket” of the year  

   “Rakin in the Cash” starts March 3 and runs till April 18 at the Informational Meeting.   

   Tickets for this will be sold at most events and at all HOA meetings.  We have some 

exciting plans coming up as well.  Our HOA sponsored Community event will feature a Trailer Trash Bash on 

July 16.   Okotberfest will be for our members only on October 15 and then our Annual Membership Dinner in 

March.  More baskets are coming as well.  

   

   Congratulations to all the volunteers that helped make the membership drive a success.   

   We currently have 316 members and still growing! 

    

 

   Thank you to all the residents that have donated towards the Veteran’s Wall of Honor.   

   We are inching closer to our goal.  Right now, we have $1073.  Just to clarify, the DAV  

   boxes you may see around are not connected to this project.  Cove is sponsoring this at all 

   their properties. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


